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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear TJOD Family, 

It is with great pleasure that I share with you the June issue of our scientific publication, the Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology. I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to our editors, section editors, the reviewers who meticulously evaluated 
the submitted manuscripts, and, of course, to the national and international scientists who chose our journal to publish their 
valuable scientific work.

As you know, we held the 22nd National Turkish Congress of Gynecology and Obstetrics between May 14-18, 2025. With over 
1,350 participants from across the country, this congress once again demonstrated its guiding role for today’s obstetricians and 
gynecologists, thanks to its satellite symposia and up-to-date scientific sessions featuring both national and international experts.

I would also like to emphasize the significant momentum our journal has gained in recent years. Our readership continues 
to grow each year. In addition, our journal accepts submissions from numerous countries and publishes high-quality scientific 
articles following a thorough review process. It is worth noting that a significant portion of the submissions we receive are original 
research articles.

As we present our June issue to the esteemed gynecology and obstetrics community, I would like to underline that TJOD is not 
only a professional association but also the umbrella organization of a large and united family.

Best Regards

Ismail Mete Itil, Prof. MD.

President of TJOD


